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CIRCULAR

	Circular No.:
	06-121/EEO

	Date:
	14 July 2006

	To:
	Secretaries of Divisions and Local Associations in England and Health and Safety Representatives – FOR ACTION AND INFORMATION


Dear Colleague

PUPIL BEHAVIOUR - ADVICE, GUIDANCE AND PROTECTION FROM THE NUT

The NUT has produced updated guidance on pupil behaviour which was launched at the Pupil Behaviour Conference held by the NUT on 22 May 2006.  The previous guidance on Pupil Behaviour ‘Unacceptable Pupil Behaviour-Advice Guidelines and Protection’ has now been superseded.

The document, ‘Pupil Behaviour-Advice, Guidance and Protection’ has been published on the NUT website.  It provides practical information on all aspects of promoting positive pupil behaviour and coping with challenging pupil behaviour.  It has been printed in limited numbers, given that a revised edition will be published in the autumn of 2006.  That revised edition will address the outcomes of the legislative changes proposed in the Education and Inspections Bill, relating to pupil behaviour and the powers of teachers to discipline.
The document includes a checklist on revising and updating school behaviour policies and sets out issues which the Union believes should be addressed in school behaviour policies.  Divisions may find this section useful when discussing school behaviour issues with head teachers or members in schools.    

The guidance further includes a section of Frequently Asked Questions to which divisions and associations may wish to refer individual members and school representatives.  
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Action

Divisions are asked to:

· use the guidance in any local training for school representatives, NQTs, health and safety representatives or other members they may organise;
· publicise it through newsletters, drawing attention to the fact that it is on the NUT website;

· forward the guidance to their local authorities to ask for their comments and to seek their support. 

Divisions and associations are asked to forward any comments on the guidance, whether from local authorities or members, to R McNeil, Education & Equal Opportunities Department, Hamilton House, Mabledon Place, London WC1H 9BD or to r.mcneil@nut.org.uk. 

Yours sincerely

STEVE SINNOTT




CHRISTINE BLOWER

General Secretary




Deputy General Secretary
JOHN BANGS

Assistant Secretary

Education and Equal Opportunities
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